Yolverine

pipe line company

Edwin Peters, Right of Way and Claims Specialist
IMPORTANT PROPERTY OWNER NOTIFFICATION
February -, 2015

Landowner Name
Address
City

Subject: Wolverine Pipe Line Company

Pipeline Route Investigation
Parcel Number:
File Number:

Wolverine Pipe Line Company owns a petroleum products pipeline and easement that crosses
property for which you are the owner of record in Township,
County, Michigan.

This letter is to advise you that contract crews managed by Michiana Land Services may be
conducting ground surveys, environmental assessments, soil probes, and archaeological
studies for a potential new pipeline. Weather permitting, one or more of these activities may
occur within the Wolverine easement on or after the week of February 16, 2015. Wolverine has
hired Michiana Land Services as its contract representative to notify and work with land owners
and tenants regarding these activities.

If at all possible, work crews will use existing roads or lanes to access Wolverine’'s easement.
Care will be exercised to avoid or minimize surface damages during this work. In the unlikely
event these activities result in damages to your property, Michiana will work with landowners on
behalf of Wolverine to repair any damages resulting from our activities.

If you are leasing or renting your property, please notify your tenants or let us know how we can
contact them. If you need more information, please call Fred Hipshear at 269-357-6002 and
make reference to the File Number listed above.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation with us during this
work.
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Edwin Peters
R.O.W. & Claims Specialist
Wolverine Pipe Line Company



